
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Meeting Date:  7/22/2024 
 
To:  Town of Grand Lake Board of Trustees 
From:  Guy Patterson, Town Manager 
 
Re:  Attorney Review 

 
Work Session Item 4C 
 
The Board of Trustees requested a work session agenda item to review the town attorney.  The 
current attorney for the Town is Krob Law Office, LCC out of Greenwood Village.  
 
Staff stands ready to assist the Board of Trustees in any manner necessary to facilitate this 
process.  Occasionally during such reviews, Boards want to issue an RFP for such professional 
services.  Sometimes this is performed to “test the market” while other times it’s done in 
pursuit of a new professional services provider.   
 
As an example of an RFP, attached is the solicitation issued by the Town of Leadville in their 
relatively recent successful search for municipal legal counsel. 
 
 
 


